State Fire Marshal Chad L. Cross
State Fire Marshal’s Office
PO Box 42600

Olympia, WA 98504

Dear State Fire Marshal Cross:
Please accept this as my letter of support for the proposed legislative change request for a ten percent increase in the distribution of the state fire insurance premium tax revenue to the Fire Service Training Account.  
This change will allow increased funding to support capital improvement projects, effective and efficient delivery the Joint Apprenticeship Training Committee program, expanded training across the state to reach underserved communities which will provide training tailored to the needs of fire agencies through regional direct delivery, and will expanded Community Risk Reduction and National Fire Incident Reporting System programs.

I am concerned that without these changes, funding for fire service training will continue to fall short of the needs, putting our state’s firefighters and communities at risk.

Thank you for reviewing my concerns.  Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

